
 

 

Procedures for 68-A Inspections 

Inspections are conducted every Wednesday from 9am to 11am by APPOINTMENT 

ONLY. Inspections are subject to weather and personnel availability. To request an 

appointment please read instructions below.   

VTR 68-A Vehicle Inspections: 

The Harris County Sheriff’s Office Auto Theft Division ONLY conducts inspections for residents 

who reside in the unincorporated area of Harris County. If you live within the city limits contact 

the Houston Police Department or the agency within your jurisdiction. (ie: HPD, Fort Bend 

County S.O., Montgomery County S.O, Galveston County S.O., etc). 

 The vehicle MUST be "ROAD READY". Inspections will not be conducted on partially 

assembled vehicles. 

  Reasons for VTR 68-A: 

 Vehicle is being imported from another country 

 Vehicle is missing the VIN plate 

 Assembled vehicles 

 Homemade Trailers 

 Any other reason the Department of Motor Vehicle has told you that you need to provide 

a VTR 68-A 

For all inspections you must bring: 

 The vehicle 

 DL/ Identification 

 Insurance 

 Safety Inspection 

 Proof of purchase/ Bill of Sale 

 Title and other documents you may have for the vehicle that may be necessary. 

 Homemade Trailers must have all documentation showing how the trailer was built and 

where the materials came from. You must provide pictures of the trailer that show the 

building process from start to finish. 

Bonded Titles: 

Inspections will be conducted on vehicles with Bonded Titles not currently registered in Texas.  

 

To make an appointment, CLICK HERE. If you need assistance please send an email to 

HCSOAutoTheft68A@sheriff.hctx.net and someone will return your call or call 281-446-

4399.  

https://app.squarespacescheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=22717637
mailto:HCSOAutoTheft68A@sheriff.hctx.net

